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NOTICE OF FILING 

AND COMMENT PERIOD 

 
ISSUED: February 10, 2016 

 
NOTICE OF FILING AND COMMENT PERIOD 

 On February 9, 2016, PacifiCorp, doing business as Rocky Mountain Power (PacifiCorp), 

filed Advice No. 16-03, proposing revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 140, Non-

Residential Energy Efficiency Program. Any interested party may submit comments on 

PacifiCorp’s proposed tariff revisions on or before Wednesday, February 24, 2016, and reply 

comments may be submitted no later than Monday, February 29, 2016. 

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, February 10, 2016. 

        
/s/ Melanie A. Reif 
Presiding Officer 
 

Attest: 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#271762 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I CERTIFY that on February 10, 2016, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was 
served upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Electronic-Mail: 
 
Data Request Response Center (datarequest@pacificorp.com) 
PacifiCorp 
 
Robert C. Lively (bob.lively@pacificorp.com) 
Michael Snow (michael.snow@pacificorp.com) 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@utah.gov) 
Justin Jetter (jjetter@utah.gov) 
Rex Olsen (rolsen@utah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
By Hand-Delivery: 
 
Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Administrative Assistant 
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